
 
 

Beach Safety 
 
 
 
 
We appreciate your concern about the safety of our beaches and 
parks. We want to assure you that the Parks and Recreation Department 
has the safety and cleanliness of these facilities as a major priority. In order 
to address those concerns we continue to: provide daily machine and hand 
cleaning, sifting and raking of the beach, have the beach closed from 
midnight to an hour before sunrise, increased SC Police Department and 
private security patrols, and work with various community groups who 
have volunteered to help keep us keep the beach clean. We will continue to 
monitor the beach and make adjustments to ensure our beaches are clean 
and safe for both the community and visitors. 

 
 
If you have specific questions please contact Carol Scurich, Recreation 
Superintendent at the Parks & Recreation Office at (831) 420-5270. 
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